EDITORIAL

The present issue is being distributed
free to all those persons who [illed out
and returned the questionaire that was
enclosed in the inaugural issue of
Autumn 1991. Nr. 3, however, is the last
issue to be distributed on these terms.
Enclosed you will find information on
how to subscribe toissues 4 and 5 of the
Bulletin.

Our aim in publishing the European
Bulletin of Himalayan Research has
been to bring together European
scholars and to provide aforum in which
we might discuss current research in a
dialogue with scholars [rom the Hima-
layan region itself. To facilitate this
dialogue the South Asia Institute has
taken out a block subscription of twenty
copies to be distributed through its
Kathmandu office to institutes in Nepal.
What we need now is the financial
support of the community of European
scholars. If you have [ound this and the
previous issues of the Bulletin at all
helpful and informative in [ulfilling
these aims, please support usfurther by
promptly returning the subscription
form enclosed with this issue.

In preparing the present issue, we
are very muchindebted to Lucette Boul-
nois, who retires this year as Librarian
at the Centre d'Etudes himalayennes at
Meudon, and to her fellow librarians
from institutes in and around Paris for
having compiled a guide to the
resourceson Himalayan studies in Paris.
Wolfl Kahlen sent us his travel reporton
the works of Thang-stong rGyal-powith
the request that readers help with
suggestions for tracking down archive
material. The article on oral ritual texts
from Martin Gaenszle reviews recent
textual approaches to the study of ritual

discourse in the Himalayas, to which
Andras Holfer has added six proposals
for an ethnography of the performed
word. To Prayag Raj Sharma, Gérard
Toffin, Ludmilla Tuting and K. Warikoo
we are indebted for conference and
exhibition news f[rom Kathmandu and
New Delhi.

This Bulletin can survive only with
regular contributions and suggestions
from its readers. In this respect
promises of articles have been more
forthcoming than research reports and
suggestions for book reviews; and we
ask you to bear this in mind. Our fourth
issue has already taken shape with the
publication of, among other things, a
review article on ecological movements
inthe Himalayas, areport on missionary
archives in Italy, the continuation of the
report on the libraries of Paris, plus the
list of current research activities of our
readership, based on the questionaire.
We still need, however, news,
announcements and research reports.
Please keep us informed. The deadline
for submissions is 30th October.
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